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CCM EVENTS 

Coffee & Conversation 
with President Iacono -  
Marketing Update 
Friday, June 14, 1 p.m. Davidson 
View the C&C schedule 
 
Board of Trustees Meeting 
Tuesday, June 18, 6:30 p.m.,  
Board Room, Henderson Hall 
 
 
 

HR CORNER 

RETIREMENT CONSULTATIONS 
WITH NEW JERSEY STATE 
APPROVED VENDORS 
Save for retirement – 
Receive free, no pressure, retirement 
counseling sessions. Make your 
appointment today. You do not need to 
be a member to meet with the 
representatives.  
 
AXA-Equitable representative Mark 
Sheridan is available for individual 
appointments. Call 908-230-2042 or 
email marc.sheridan@axa.com.  
 
MassMutual (formerly Hartford) 
representative Kenneth Quarnaccio is 
available for individual appointments. 
Call 848-248-4313 or email 
kquarnaccio@gittermanwealth.com. 
 
MetLife/Brighthouse - representative 
David Sharpe is available for individual 
appointments. Call 973-575-3254 or 
email dsharpe@financialguide.com. 
 

 

 
CCM AND MT OLIVE SIGN DUAL ENROLLMENT AGREEMENT 

County College of Morris and the Mt. Olive School District today signed the college’s first dual enrollment agreement that 
will provide high school students with the opportunity to begin their higher education early. Through the partnership, 
CCM will provide Mt. Olive High School students with a pathway to start earning college credits, while exploring college 
and career options. The program is aligned with the New Jersey Office of the Secretary of Higher Education’s vision for 
higher education that calls for providing New Jersey students with early exposure to college. Mt. Olive High School 
students will have the opportunity to take college courses identical in content to CCM classes at half the price of the in-
county tuition rate. Currently, that cost would equate to $68.50 a credit, plus fees, for Mt. Olive students. 
 

The program, named Titans Express, will start this fall. Classes at the high school will be taught by Mt. Olive High School 
teachers working collaboratively with CCM professors. Credit hours earned by students will be applied to the 
corresponding certificate or associate degree program at CCM should students decide to enroll at the college. The college 
credits also may apply to their high school graduation requirements or bachelor degree programs offered at four-year 
institutions. 
 

To apply to the program, parents and guardians first need to fill out the application for CCM’s Challenger Program for high 
school students. The application for the Challenger Program can be downloaded at https://www.ccm.edu/wp-
content/uploads/pdf/admissions/admiss/challenger/Challenger-App-Digital.pdf. That application then should be 
submitted to the CCM’s Admissions office or Mt. Olive High School. 
 
CCM plans to expand the Titans Express program to other high schools in the area. The college also offers a number of 
other programs for high school students. To review the programs for high school students, visit 
https://www.ccm.edu/admissions/apply/programs-for-high-school-students.                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Read more / Watch video 

 

 
TWO CCM ALUMNI SELECTED IN 

MAJOR LEAGUE BASEBALL DRAFT 
The CCM Athletics Department is beaming with the 
announcement that two alumni who played on the Titans 
baseball team were selected in the 2019 Major League 
Baseball (MLB) Draft.  Both players graduated CCM in 2017. 
 

The CCM baseball team has a proud history, producing over 
50 professional players and three trips to the NJCAA World 
Series. CCM has produced more MLB players than any other 
New Jersey junior college.    
Read more 

 
PAYROLL STIPEND 

PAPERWORK DEADLINE 
All employee stipend payment and work authorization 
paperwork for services performed prior to July 1 must be 
received in Human Resources for approval by July 7 in 
order to be processed by payroll in July. These payments 
will be charged to the 2018-19 budget. Any stipends not 
received by the above date will be charged to the new 
fiscal year 2019-20 budget. Please contact Payroll for any 
issues concerning this deadline. 
 

ACCOUNTING YEAR END REMINDER 
Please note that July 12 is the last day to submit petty cash 
reimbursements, expense reimbursements and travel 
reconciliations for fiscal year 2018-19. 
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C&C SESSION TODAY 

Don’t forget to attend today’s C&C session for all 
employees at 1 p.m. in the SCC Davidson Room. This session 
will discuss CCM marketing updates. 

 

 
BENCH DONATED 

IN HONOR OF RETIRED PROFESSOR 
The Nursing, Allied Health and English departments faculty 
and staff donated a bench in honor of Professor Ellen 
Mascia, who taught nursing at CCM from 1972 until her 
retirement in 2018. The bench is located on the path down 
the hill from Parking Lot 8, near the HPE building.  

 

     
LEARN ABOUT TRENDS IN 

HIGHER EDUCATION AT THE LIBRARY 
Catch up on trends in higher education in the United States 
and internationally with information from databases that 
are available through the CCM library. 
More information 

 

 
CCM GOLF TEAM FINISHES STRONG 

Congratulations to the CCM Golf Team.  They finished the 
NJCAA National Tournament with a team best 309 in the 
fourth round, finishing 5th overall. 

 

 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 

Future Stars Day Camp will be using the campus this 
summer and CCM employees are entitled to a discount.  
Learn more at https://www.futurestarscamps.com/ 
 

 
MUSIC TECHNOLOGY 

SUMMER WORKSHOPS 
High school students with a passion for music technology 
have the opportunity to learn from professionals in the 
field using the latest equipment through one of two 
workshops being offered by CCM this summer. 
Workshops, for students ages 15 to 18, are being offered 
in Music Recording and Electronic Music in the state-of-
the-art Edward J. Yaw Music Technology Center. The 
sessions, taught by music professionals, take place July 11 
-13 from 9 a.m. to noon. The cost for each session is $500.      
Read more 

 

 
YEAR END LEAVE BALANCE 
CARRYOVER GUIDELINES 

As the fiscal year draws to a close, it is time to refer to your 
affiliated contract regarding leave plan carryover 
guidelines. Any unused time remaining in your Personal 
and Floating Holiday leave plans after June 30 will be 
forfeited and your new accrual for FY 2019-20 will be 
added effective July 1. Each contract has a specific clause 
regarding Vacation and Comp Time carryovers. Contracts 
are available online at https://www.ccm.edu/faculty-
staff/contracts/.  
 
During the week of June 17, the Comp Time 
Carryover/Payout Request form will be issued to 
managers and needs to be returned to Human Resources 
by July 8.  Payouts of Comp Time will be made in August.  
 
Also, remember to indicate the new fiscal year’s leave 
time accrual on your timesheet ending July 3. 
 
Should you have any questions, please call Lori Zarandona 
at ext. 5033. 

 

    
CCM STUDENT AWARDED 

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE SCHOLARSHIP 
Romina Cabrera-Lasserre was selected as one of 12 
Academic Excellence Award recipients in the nation by the 
National Society of Leadership and Success (NSLS), the 
leadership honor society.  The award recognizes NSLS 
inducted members who exemplify leadership 
accomplishments, as well as high academic standing. The 
award includes a $3,000 scholarship. 

Prudential representative Alicia Smith  
is available for individual 
appointments. Call 732-428-2314 or 
email alicia.smith@prudential.com to 
make an appointment to discuss ABP or 
DCRP investments. 
 
TIAA representative Tatiana 
Novozhilova will be on campus from 9 
a.m. to 4 p.m. on June 26, July 30, 
August 15, September 19, October 29, 
November 15 and December 12 in 
Henderson Hall, Room 107.  
Call 800-732-8353 or visit 
www.TIAA.org/schedulenow to make 
an appointment. 
 
VALIC representative MaryAnn 
Bradford is available for individual 
appointments. Call 908-470-4114 or 
email Maryann.bradford@valic.com 
 
VOYA representatives John Murray and 
Mel Martinez will be on campus from 9 
a.m. to 2 p.m. for individual 
appointments on July 9. To make an 
appointment email 
johnhmurray@voyafa.com or 
melchor.martinez@voyafa.com or call 
609-234-3369 for John or 908-887-
3377 for Mel. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
NOTICES FOR CCMEMO 
 
Email material to both Amy Sciuto at 
asciuto@ccm.edu and Kathleen Brunet 
at kbrunet@ccm.edu.  
Submissions must be received by 3 
p.m. Wednesday.   
 
Looking for past issues of the 
CCMemo? Find them here. 
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SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Please help us market all the good things happening at CCM by sharing college events (performing arts, Open Houses, etc.) through your social media 
accounts. 
 

Here’s what to talk about this week:  
County College of Morris and the Mt. Olive School District today signed the college’s first dual enrollment agreement that will provide high school students 
with the opportunity to begin their higher education early. Through the partnership, CCM will provide Mt. Olive High School students with a pathway to start 
earning college credits, while exploring college and career options.    
Read more / Watch video 

 
KUDOS 
Adjunct Professor Julian Costa, from the Department of Communications, recently had an article published in the Galion: The Historian on the career of David 
Campbell. A leader in the field of broadcasting and communications, Campbell taught media production at East Stroudsburg State College where Costa ended 
up taking a course designed by Campbell. That, in turn, promoted Costa to research Campbell’s life and write about his work in the field of communication. 
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